
BELLINGNAM WATER TAXI

December 27, 2013

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Attention: License services, Penny Ingram

PO Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, Wa 98504-7250

Re: Bellingham Water Taxi BC-64619, Initiation of Service.

Dear Mr. King,

1028 17th Street
Bellingham, Washington
98225

T 360.393.5753
bellinghamwatertaxi~gmail.com

Bellingham Water Tai, owner of BC-64619, will Initiate Service on January 26, 2014. As stated in a

previous progress report, all requirements have been met. I would like to thank the commission for

all the time and help you have provided to a small startup business.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Sean McNamara ,.
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